
   

  
  

Alexander Bastrykin personally received citizens in Pskov

  

Chairman of the Russian Investigative Committee personally received citizens in Pskov. The most of
the citizens registering for an appointment were from the Pskov region and St. Petersburg. The
chairman has received today a total of 23 citizens.

The most of the complaints concerned criminal cases investigated by the investigative bodies of the
Investigative Committee.

Following the results of the personal reception Mr Bastrykin gave precise orders to heads of the
number of territorial investigative bodies of the Investigative Committee and divisions of the Central
Office. The chairman will control the progress of considering all the complaints and applications.
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